
Comment for planning application 22/01653/F
Application Number 22/01653/F

Location Land South Of The Old Council Houses Opposite Brook Cottage Wroxton Lane Horley OX15
6BB

Proposal Proposed village parking area for 8 vehicles to relieve on-street parking issues, with new
footbridge over stream and footpath formed along Wroxton Lane

Case Officer Will Anstey  
 

Organisation
Name Mike Abbotts

Address Lanterns,Gullivers Close,Horley,Banbury,OX15 6DY

Type of Comment  Support

Type neighbour

Comments I am very much in favour of the proposed new Car Park. Having been a resident for 40 
years, living in Gullivers Close, the area in question is obviously a road safety concern and 
one would think a problem to the residents who lack parking. 
However, my concern is has the proposal been thought through properly. Eight parking 
spaces seems to be inadequate to park the number of cars that frequent the area most 
days. Surely a minimum of twelve would be better for multiple car families. As time 
progresses, and the houses are sold to families we may be faced with the same problem 
again. 
Will the parking be secure with each household being allocated a space? Also, will there be a 
security system to avoid walkers etc parking short term. 
Living in Gullivers Close this proposal does not affect me directly, but I hope the proposal is 
passed.
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